
Salisbury Garden Club Signup Sheet  
March 2020 (Note: Two Pages) 

(Don’t forget to complete “Money Box” section at bottom left if attaching check or cash)  
  

 Note to Members: We hope the situation 
 with the Coronavirus improves so we
 can hold our Design Workshop and 
 meeting in April, but we will have to 
 wait and see.  We will inform everyone 
by by email as soon as we determine we  

have to cancel additional meetings or 
events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

Name___________________________________ 

Phone______________________ 

          Debbie Lilley, Civic Beautification 

 

 

 
Reminder:  The sign-up deadline for all activities is also the refund deadline. 

At the meeting, please place this completed sign-up sheet and your payment in the basket.  If not at the meeting, please 
mail the sign-up sheet and your check to Claudia Cosby, 3015 Mount Hill Drive, Midlothian, VA 23113-3923 

 SGC Awards & Installation Luncheon  

 

Wednesday, May 20th 

The Boathouse at Sunday Park 

Cost:  $30 per person  

Reservation Deadline: Wednesday, May 6th. 

Coffee, hot tea, iced tea, water, soft drinks, 

and dessert included. 

 

Cash bar will be provided. 

See Mum’s the Word page 7 for menu details. 

  

   ____ CHICKEN SALAD SANDWICH 

  

   ____ CRABCAKE SANDWICH 

  

   ____ CHEF’S VEGETARIAN CHOICE 

  

 Name________________________________________ 

Nancy Scherer and Shirley Gates, Chairmen 

 

CIVIC BEAUTIFICATION 

We are cancelling the remaining workdays 

in March - April to be determined. 

Meg Winn, Chairman 

$        The Money Box        $ 
Please write one check for all activities. 

Make checks payable to SGC. Note: Payment must 

be submitted at the time of your registration. 
 

Name____________________________________ 

Phone______________________________ 

Total Amount Attached _______________ 

Design Workshop – April 14 

NEW DATE 

“Designing for Tomorrow” - Kathy Ward 
 

Details about this workshop can be found on 

page 6 of Mum’s and pages 104-105 in your 

Yearbook.  Cost $10.  If you registered for the 

March workshop, let us know if you want to 

attend in April or receive a refund. 
 

     ____ I am a new registrant   

     ____ I registered and want to attend in April 

     ____ I registered and want a refund 

 

Name________________________________________ 

      Martie Parch & Connie Sorrell, Programs Chairmen 

 

 

SGC Awards & Installation Luncheon 

CENTERPIECES NEEDED 

If you’d like to create a centerpiece design for 

our May Awards Luncheon tables and earn 

design points for next year, please sign up 

below.  See Mum’s page 6 for details.  

   

Name ________________________________________ 

Nancy Scherer and Shirley Gates, Co-Chairmen 

 

 

SGC BIENNIAL GARDEN TOUR 
APRIL 29, 2020 

We need volunteers to serve as hosts at our Garden 
Tour houses for 1½ hour segments between 1-5 
PM.  Please sign below if you are willing to help out. 
See Mum’s the Word page 4 for more info.  

 

Name _____________________________________________ 
            Nancy Clark, Chairman 
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2020-2021 PROGRAMS/WORKSHOPS 

Please list below speakers you’d like to hear 
and any ideas you have for SGC programs  

and/or workshops for next year: 
 

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________ 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name ___________________________________ 

 

Design Titles for 2020-2021 Exhibits 
 

Please make suggestions for Design and 

Botanical Arts Titles and/or types of Designs 

you’d like on the exhibit schedule next year: 

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________

______________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

Name _______________________________ 

 

Spring Arbor – Teacup Design 
and Tea Party on May 12th  

at 10 AM 
 

We will be helping residents in the Spring Arbor 
Memory Care Unit to make teacup designs.  

Sign below if you would like to volunteer and/or 
provide greenery from your garden.  See Mum’s 

page 3 for more info. 
 

     ____ I would like to help the residents 

     ____ I can provide greenery 

Name _______________________________ 

JJ Jordan, Chairman 

 
 

                                   

 

 

Redeemer Preschool Project 

I would like to help with the Preschool Project 

on Wednesday, May 6th at 9:45 a.m. 

See Mum’s page 3 for more information 

about this fun project. 

 

Name ___________________________ 

Vicki McGonegal, Chairman 
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VISION OF BEAUTY 2021 CALENDARS 
 

I am interested in purchasing ____ National 
Garden Clubs Vision of Beauty Calendar at 
$6.00 each.  I have attached payment in the 
amount of $__________.  See Mum’s page 8. 
 
Name_________________________________ 
 

Southampton Elementary 

May Date to be announced 
 
If you are interested in working with the children 

in the after-school garden club in May, sign below 

and Phyllis or Theresa will contact you with the 

date and other details. 
 

Name____________________________ 

    Phyllis Hubbard and Theresa Raugstad, Chairmen 
 

HOSPICE HOUSE – MAY 8 

Sign below if you like to help create floral 
designs for Hospice House on May 8. 

 

Name _____________________________________________ 
Anne McCormick, Chairman 


